
 RYE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment 

 

The Rye Planning Board will hold public hearings on Tuesday, December 9, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Rye Junior High on a proposed amendment to the Floodplain Development and Building 

Ordinance (a/k/a Flood Ordinance).  The amendment includes several changes required by 

FEMA in order to continue Rye’s eligibility for participation in the National Insurance Program 

once new Flood insurance Rate Maps are issued later in 2015.  A copy of the proposed 

amendment are posted at the Rye Town Hall, on the Town Website and available from the 

Planning Office.   

  

        William Epperson, Chairman  

        Rye Planning Board 

        November 21, 2014 

  


